
OLD PALACE,

CANTERBURY. 7th December 1928.

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,

I must at once send you a word of thanks 

for your letter written after my Enthronement. I 

am glad that you were impressed by the dignity and 

significance of the Ceremony, and I could not but be 

cheered and encouraged by what you are good enough to 

say about the words I spoke. Such words coming from 

one of your position and experience help me to look 

forward with renewed courage to the duties which are laid 

upon me. 1


